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From the Head Teacher 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Thank you to all of those parents who have attended our 
parent workshops over the last 2 weeks— it was a fantastic 
turn out and we are so grateful to be building these part-
nerships with our parents.   Please remember to contact the 
school office if you are unable to attend a workshop so that 
we can arrange to give you the information on another date. 
 
Our Reading workshop informed parents and carers of the 
changes we have made to our home reading scheme to en-
sure that pupils have access to high quality reading materi-
als that are directly linked to their reading ability.   This 
now includes flash cards to enable pupils to become fluent 
readers.   
 
The Maths Workshop focused on the importance of knowing 
times tables, pupils are expected to know all tables up to 
12x12 by the end of year 4.  School has invested heavily in 
TTRS, an online system that is excellent for developing 
speed and fluency of times tables knowledge.  
 
 
Please support us  in securing the absolute best outcomes 
for our pupils by ensuring pupils access Reading eggs, TTRS 
and are heard read at home.   
 
Happy Chinese New Year to all those families celebrating, 
we celebrated with traditional foods for lunch and learnt all 
about the celebration and the year of the rabbit!  
 
Please look out for letters coming home with pupils this 
week for Parents Evening—we’ll be holding the event online 
for all parents to access.  Return the letter to your child's 
class  teacher to book your slot.  
 
 
Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE, 
Headteacher 
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Attendance Race 

 
The results are in for  Spring Term 1 Week 3 
and the Winners are... 
 
1st place: Year 2 Mrs Sheraz’s class 
2nd place: Year 5 Mrs Good’s class 
3rd place: Year 4 Miss  Bibi’s class 
 
Well done to you all !!! 
 
 
Who will win the race for  Spring Term 1? 
Will it be a class who gets a perfect 100% at-
tendance? So far, not a single class has man-
aged to get maximum points for achieving 100% 
attendance! 
 
 
Remember, it’s up to each one of you to come 
to school every day to ensure your class scores 
the highest number of points      possible to win 
the race. It is also           important NOT TO 
BE LATE! 

From the Office 
 

Contact details— If you have changed any  of the 
following details, it is your responsibility to ensure 
the office are informed of the change to allow us 
to communicate important messages and get in 
touch in case of emergency: 
• telephone number 
• Address 
• Email address 
 
Pick up and drop off person for your child. 
To allow us to safe guard your child if the  
office are not provided details of any change with 
who will be picking  your child along with a password 
we will not be able to release your child until you 
contact the office. 

School Stars 
May I congratulate our children who gained 

School Star status for 
Improvement in Maths and  

TTRockstars. 

1N: Usman 1F: Ana 

2P:  Ali 2S: Gurseen 

3L: Ali 3W: Leon 

4B: Ronya 4J: Izaan 

5B: Nicolas 5G: Eva 

6S: Hamza 6M: Iman 
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Remember you can contact us via the school’s  
email: admin @ stantonbridge.coventry.sch.uk 

If you 
require 
this 

newslet-
ter in  

 
LARGE 

Diary Dates 
 

 
Spring half term holiday begins Monday 
20th February  2023 and ends Friday 
24th February2023. Children return to 
school on Monday 27the February2023 
 
Easter holiday begins Monday 3rd April 
2023 and ends on 14th April 2023. Chil-
dren return to school on Monday 17th 
April 2023 


